
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 4:00:02 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 2:07 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kenneth McLean

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not support the rate change. It adds expense to the more populated areas, while the other areas have a rate
decrease. The more remote areas already receive tax credits for the higher energy cost.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




